From: rsharen@hay.net [mailto:rsharen@hay.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 1:08 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison < clerk@southhuron.ca>

Subject: Re: Delegation

Good Afternoon Rebekah:

I guess the critical issue for me is to be in the position that I can explain or answer to any of the issues that might arise from my letter to your auditors.

Since I have done extensive research on the subject I will be able to address their questions in some detail.

Speaking at length on the subject would not properly inform council of my thoughts.

I trust that this will clarify my objective of informing council of the loss to your constituents. Please advise me as to how I can more fully address your needs in this instance.

Cordially yours

R.M> (Bob) Sharen